
Consumer Protection Alert 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you about potential scams that may affect consumers in our 

community. It has come to our attention that several fraudulent activities are being reported, 

including: 

• Fake lottery winnings 

• Impersonation of government officials 

• Phishing emails claiming to be from reputable companies 

Please be vigilant and take the following precautions: 

1. Do not provide personal information over the phone or online unless you are certain of 

the identity of the requester. 

2. Verify any unsolicited offers or requests by contacting the organization directly using 

official contact information. 

3. Report any suspicious activities to local authorities or consumer protection agencies. 

Your safety and security are our top priority. Stay informed and protect yourself from scams. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


